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[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing against the new 30 ceu regulations. This is overly excessive and time consuming. It is also very expensive since Resp does not make anything near what nursing makes and they don't have to get that many. It boils down to money making. Also I feel we should be able to get our CEU's online as previous year. You learn even more than going to a boring conference.  ty  Catherine A Glaneuski  13 Bisbee Dr Carver Ma 02330   
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